Macon Ambulance Involved in Sumner Crash
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A silver Ford F150 truck collided with a Macon County ambulance in the northern section of
Sumner County, sending the driver of the pickup to an area hospital, according to the
Tennessee Highway Patrol.

The accident occurred around 2:30 p.m. with Trooper William Head responding to the scene at
Highway 31E and Rock Bridge Road in Castalian Springs. Authorities stated that the ambulance
was not running emergency traffic lights when the crash occurred and Macon County
emergency personnel were on board.

No more information was available at press time, due to the holiday weekend.




